NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City Council of the City of Newark, Texas will hold public hearings on Thursday, March 20'",
2025 at 7:00 p.m. at City of Newark Municipal Building, 209 Hudson Street, Newark, Texas 76071,
to consider and act upon the following:

Replat submission request from Jon Young, for property located in the City of Newark,
0.8400 Acres out of the CT. Brush Survey, Abstract No. 93 and Lot 8-9 & 6-7 & PT 3-4
Box Addition, more commonly known as 416 FM 718, Newark, TX 76071.

You may attend the meetings and make comments for or against the requested items. You may
also send written comments before the date of the meeting to City Secretary Jenni Moore, City of
Newark, PO Box# 156, Newark, Texas 76071 or by email jmoore@newarktexas.com.



